
ATTACHMENT A 

 

To: Mayor and City Council Date: May 1, 2017 

  
From: Penny Parrella 

Executive Assistant to the City Council 
  
Subject: BOARDS AND COMMISSIONS - CITY COUNCIL APPOINTEES 

 
 The purpose of this memo is to provide recommendations for appointments to the 

following Committees:  
 
Central City Village Planning Committee 
 
Councilwoman Kate Gallego recommends the following individuals for appointment:  
 
Tiffany Halperin 
Ms. Halperin is an urban designer at Urban Culture Design and a resident of District 8.  
She fills a vacancy on the Committee and will serve a full term which will expire on 
Nov. 19, 2018.  
 
Janey Pearl  
Ms. Pearl is the director of marketing & engagement at Mountain Park Health Center.  
She fills a vacancy on the Committee and will serve a full term which will expire on 
Nov. 19, 2019.   
 
Complete Streets Advisory Board  
 
Councilman Daniel Valenzuela recommends the following individual for appointment: 
 
Connor Descheemaker 
Mr. Descheemaker is the community planning coordinator at Local First Arizona and will 
represent District 5 on the board.  He will serve a full term which will expire on May 10, 
2019.   
 
Laveen Village Planning Committee 
 
Councilwoman Kate Gallego recommends the following individual for appointment:  
 
Stephanie Hurd 
Ms. Hurd is an airline operations and IT for American Airlines, US Airways and America 
West Airlines.  She is a resident of District 8, and will fill a vacancy on the Committee.  
She will serve a full term which will expire on Nov. 19, 2018.  
 
Thank you for your consideration. 

  

 


